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Dear Sir/Madam

The National Board has proposed key changes to the Scope of practice registration standard. I write to
express my concern with a number of proposed changes.
 
Would you let your children be treated unsupervised, by someone with no certified license, no medical
training and a 3 year oral health degree, or backyard apprenticeship or night school?
 
Most other countries have a 6 year dental master’s degree in dental science, in order to qualify to be
dentists. This is a economically driven proposal, and not in the best interests of public safety.
 
 
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
David Le
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